
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pembroke                         Term: Summer 1  2021             Topic: Minibeasts    

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What a busy term Pembroke Class have had! 

Everyone has been working extremely hard 

towards their own targets and engaging in all 

of our different sessions. 

 

In English we have been exploring the story 

‘Superworm!’. We predicted what we 

thought might happen in the story before 

experiencing it in different ways, through a 

sensory story, yoga and story massage. We 

have written sentences about different parts 

of the story and also acted out different 

scenes! 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on number; 

listening to different amounts, recognising 

numerals, finding a given number, finding 

one more than a given number, counting 

groups of objects and adding groups of 

objects together.  

 

In science we have been exploring different 

minibeasts, we each made our own 

wormery, looking at what a worm needs and 

creating a nice home for them before 

creating a fact file about worms. We are 

now looking at the life cycle of the butterfly 

and currently have growing caterpillars in the 

classroom! We hope that they turn into 

butterflies before the half term. 

 

In PE we have been focusing on ball skills, 

rolling a ball, throwing a ball and catching a 

ball. We have also been working towards our 

own individual physical targets in PE. We 

have also started Rebound Therapy again 

which everyone is really enjoying and 

building their confidence back up again – it 

has been lovely to see. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term! 

- Kate & The Pembroke Team 

  

                                                     

 

                          

Dates & Points to remember:  

28th May – Last Day of Term 

7th June – First Day of Term 

16th June – Music for Autism 

20th July – Last Day of the Year 

 


